
It’s March already! This newsletter has lots of important information about March Break, PA 
Days and Easter weekend.

There are a number of PA Days coming up that have been adjusted
by the school boards.  Please note we offer camps to accommodate BOTH the Catholic and 
Public board, please refer to your school’s calendar to see if you need care for the following 

dates.

March 1st 
April 8th
June 7th

June 28th

Visit hamiltonsbestkidscamps.ca to register now

We are pleased to announce we have been able to add more space to 
our March Break Camp! There are limited spaces left already so be sure 

to register today!

NEW SPACES ADDED - Limited spots

We have been nominated for Small Business of the Year for the year of 
2023 in the CanadianSME National Business Awards. Thank you for 

your support during our 20th Anniversary year!

Small Business of the Year Nominee!



Funky Sock Week
March 21st is Down 
Syndrome Awareness Day 
so for the week of March 
18th - 23rd we encourage 
dancers to wear 
mismatched socks in 
support of inclusion within 
the community!

There are no classes Saturday, March 9th through Sunday March 17th.  
Classes return Monday, March 18th.

We start our season on a Saturday and finish the winter session in 
December on a Saturday to adjust for the extra Saturday off over the 
March Break. This is included in the calculations for your monthly 
tuition which is divided into equal payments to help keep budgeting 
easier!

During March Break we will be running staff First Aid Training and our 
March Break Camps however the office will be closed so please 
expect a possible delayed response when contacting the studio.

Costumes and Costume Reveals
Costumes have started going home and costume reveals have started 

being shared on our social media. 

Costumes will be sent home when all dancers in the class have tried 
on their costumes. It is important that when costumes go home they 

are stored in a safe place until photo day and again until recital.

The costume reveal posts include the required items to go with your 
costumes including tights, footwear, and hair styles.  This information 

will also be sent out via email at a later date.

Visit our dance shop at our Upper James location to purchase or order 
your recital needs. 

Save the Date: 
Picture Day
Save the date in your 
calendars for June 1st 
and June 2nd and we 
will be sending out a 
photo day schedule 
closer to June!

The studio will be closed Friday, March 29th for the Good Friday holiday and Easter 
Monday, April 1st.

The studio remains open on Saturday, March 30th.




